UPCOMING PROJECTS IN THE YEAR 2025
Our Next Mission – Empowering Education “Changing the lives of families in need through education”
The Dozen Group Charitable Organization has embarked on another Charity Project in January 2025.
Out of the number of requests received, the Executive Committee decided to select the “Boosa Maha Vidyalaya” in the Galle District having had discussions with the Principal of the School, the Assistant Government Agent and other relevant parties in the area. 
This school is 118 years old having established in the Year 1906. Though around 1000 children had pursued their studies in the past, at present only 114 children attend this school including seventeen (17) children with Special needs. It has classes from Grade 1 to 11 and conducts a Special Education Unit as well. This school deserves a helping hand.
It was observed during the field visit that the children in this school face economic challenges, struggling to afford study materials and other essentials.
Also found that the existing buildings are in a dilapidated condition which need renovation and colour washing, etc. One such building needs total renovation. The Play area too needs new equipment i.e. swings, a seesaw and a slide. In addition to fulfilling the above, it is decided to provide a JBL System, a few Computers and peripheral equipment and Musical Instruments for the eastern band.
The children of this school and a few children selected from the low-income families in the area with the recommendation of the AGA numbering a total of 200 will be provided with schoolbook list for the whole year along with a school bag, a pair of shoes, meal box, water bottle, pens, pencils, erasers, pastels cutters, etc. and also the stationary and other material requirements of the school specially the requirements in the Special Education Unit.
The Project Report prepared could be perused under “Projects” on the website. The total project cost is approximately Rupees Ten Million (Rs.10,000,000/-). 
The Group kindly request the support of the generous and kind hearted people to make this project a success and be a party to this meritorious deed.  Our Bank details are given under “Donations” on the website.
The Photographs/videos taken during the field visit too is uploaded in this page and it will be a testimony to this worthy cause. 
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